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Road renewal update 

Over the last year, there have been major changes on Medway Street, Randall Street and Petrie Street 
while the underground culvert bypass has been installed.  

Roads have been dug up and backfilled in stages and some kerb and channel and footpath have been 
removed. The next stage of Council work is to replace the road surfaces, footpaths, kerb and channel and 
introduce street landscaping including planting trees and grass areas. You can see the proposed design 
plans over the page.  

 

Stages of work 

There are 3 stages of work and Council are currently working with local Community Boards and Downer to 
get designs approved and priced: 

1. Medway Street between North Parade and Woodchester Avenue: A concept plan was 
distributed to residents in November 2016 and the plan has been approved by the Linwood-Central-
Heathcote Community Board approving the street renewal in December 2016.  

2. Randall Street between Petrie Street to North Parade: Consultation with the local community 
finished last week. Council will continue working on the design plan and are preparing to present this 
to the Papanui-Innes Community Board.  

3. Randall Street between Chrystal St and North Parade: Funding for this section of work has 
been approved and the local community has received the consultation plan.  

 

Work start dates  

 Downer are currently working on the final stage of the bypass culvert installation in North Parade, 
which is due for completion in early July.  

 Downer and Christchurch City Council are working on a construction programme for the 3 stages of 
work. The stages will be completed one after the other.  

 The road renewal project may not start until September or October. Cold temperatures can cause 
construction issues when using asphalt and road seal so it is preferable to wait for warmer weather.  

 Further information will be distributed to residents. Keep checking your letterbox for updates.  

If you have any questions or concerns about this work, please contact Downer or Christchurch 
City Council. Contact Downer on 0800 033 747 or email dudleyinfo@downer.co.nz 

To view previous work notices, or for more information on the Dudley Creek project, visit 
www.ccc.govt.nz/floodmitigation and click on ‘Avon Catchment’, and ‘Dudley Creek’. 

http://www.ccc.govt.nz/environment/water/flooding/dudleycreekremediation/
http://www.ccc.govt.nz/environment/water/flooding/dudleycreekremediation/


Medway Street Design Plan (Included in Council Consultation Documentation) 

Need more information? Contact Downer on 0800 033 747 or email 

dudleyinfo@downer.co.nz 



Need more information? Contact Downer on 0800 033 747 or email 

dudleyinfo@downer.co.nz 

Randall Street Design Plan (Included in Council Consultation Documentation) 


